
From: Henry Fields
To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: SUPPORT FOR HB 2001 - Housing Options Needed
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 12:33:13 PM

Legislators,

I fully and strongly support the passage of HB 2001 as an important piece of the puzzle for
improving housing affordability and livability in our community. We need a statewide and
local approach to begin to make headway on this complex issue. 

Thank you for your consideration and support of HB 2001. 

Best,

Henry Fields 
2494 Blackburn Street
Eugene, OR 97405
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